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May Richard

From: Susanvande Ven | ]
Sent: 08 July 2007 21:22

To: May Richard

Cc: Clir Berent

Subject: metion for Full Council

Dear Richard,

Clir Berent and | would like to submit the following motion for proposal at Full Councll next week. Clir Berent
will be the proposer and | the seconder. | do pian to be in for Cabinet so can discuss with you any tweaking,

atc, required.
Thanks,
Susan

Motion:

South Cambridgeshire District Council should have service priorities

which will make a real and meaningful difference to South Cambridgeshire's

impact on climate change, as well as the Council's ability to respond to the

effects of climate change. As such the following new service priorities shall be added to the

Council’'s Corporate Objectives:

To Corporate Objective 1: "delivering low carbon growth which
genuinely facilitates low carbon living"

To Corporate Objective 2: "fulfilling our commitment to the
Nottingham Declaration by taking full account of the implications of
climate change in all the services we deliver.”

To Corporate Objective 3: "sustaining the South Cambridgeshire local
environment to the benefit of the global environment”
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May Richard

Subject: RE: Motion & Special Resolution for Council

From: Sebastian Kindersley [mailto: ]
Sent: 09 July 2007 09:44

To: May Richard

Subject: Motion & Special Resclution for Council

Good morning Richard

Please find attached Motions for Council. Please confirm receipt and that all is in

order - many thanks f//_\
Sebastian Kﬁ ; ) { if¥{4

(1) PLANNING COMMITTEE DELEGATTIONS

~ihis Council is now satisfied with the Scheme of Delegation already agreed for all
Pianning Applications. The application determination performance indicator targets
have been achieved so there is no further need to increase the role of Chairman’'s
Delegaticn. There is ncow balance between increasing efficiency in the planning process
and each Counciller’s right to represent thelr communities and to that end Council
urges the Planning Committee not to agree further delegation at this time.

Proposer SGM Kindersley, Seconder JD Batchelor

(2} PLANNING COMMITTEE SIZE (g;:}255%

At its meeting on 24 May Council voted to change the number of members on the Planning
Committee from the recommended number of 15 down to 14. The consequence of this
change is that Conservative (8) and Independent (2) representation 1s unaffected but
that Liberal Democrat representation is reduced from 5 to 4.

In order to be consistent with the Council’s commitment to fairness and good
relationships between members we, the undersigned, request a formal statement from the
Leader of the Council explaining the reasons why the size of the Planning Committee
was changed a2t the start of the Annual Council Meeting.

T,

~Proposer Mrs EM Heazell, Seconder Mrs HM Smith



May Richard

Subject: RE: Resolution for 19 July

From: Alex Riley [maiito] ]
Sent: 09 July 2007 14:31
To: May Richard

Cc: Clir Scarr Neil
Subject: Resolution for 19 July @9

Richard
Please add the following Resolution to the 19 July agenda. Proposed by myself, seconded by Clir Scarr:

“At its meeting on 24 May, Council voted (Minute 11¢2) that every non-executive Member should be
afforded the opportunity to sit on one of a list of committees. However, Clir Cathcart has not been allocated
any such committee seat. Council now resolves to take action to remedy this problem.”

Please send me an acknowledgement of receipt.
Regards
Alex Riley
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May Richard

From: Vicky Ford q ]
Sent: 08 October 2007 17:57

To: May Richard

Cc: Robert TURNER

Subject: maticn

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Richard — to be proposed by me and seconded by Robert Turner

“South Cambridgeshire District Council gives its full support to Chief Constable Julie Spence OBE in
the campaign for additional police funding to develop the necessary infrastructure to support
policing in Cambridgeshire. SCDC will continue to work with the police as a partner.”

The Chairman of Council is requested to write to both Mrs Spence and the Home Secretary Jacqui
Smith.”

Vicky Ford
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May Richard

From: Alex Riley |
Sent: 08 October 2007 18:57
To: May Richard

Cc: Clir Scarr Neil

Subject: Fuli Council 18 October

Richard
Please could the following (reworded) resofution be included in the Agenda for our 18 October meeting.
The Leader of this Council, Clir Ray Manning, was recently found guilty by the Standards Board of
England of "failure to show respect” to a councillor by spreading false and profoundly damaging
statements about that councillor. Given that “Mutual Respect” has recently been selected by this Council
as one of its key Values, it is unacceptable for the Leader’s behaviour to breach this Value so flagrantly.
Furthermore, at the Council’s February meeting CHr Manning declared that this other councillor should
actually resign from the Council after being found guilty by the SBE of “failure to show respect”. We are
- not suggesting that Cilr Manning should resign from the Council, but he demonstrates breathtaking
Lo hypocrisy telling one councillor to resign from the council but himself not even resigning as Leader. By his
‘ actions Clir Manning has brought this Councif and his office into disrepute.
Council mandates the Chairman to write to the Leader asking him to consider his position.
Regards
Alex Riley
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May Richard

From: Susan vandeven | ]
Sent: 19 January 2008 20:56

To: May Richard

Subject: motion for january council

Hi Richard,

May I submit the following motion (and sorry about the strange formatting).

Thanks,
Susan

SV VOV VY Y Y Y

---> At present, South Cambs District Council policy
is to

> charge a flat fee of £60 for the delivery of new
bins

> {one green bin, one black bin, and a green box) to
all

> new homes in the district. No exceptions of any
kind

> are made, and for health and safety reasons it is
not

> possible for residents to collect bins from our
depot.

>

> I believe that while the principle of charging
council tax-payers for

» something so fundamental to environmental health
is

> questionable, it is also impractical for many residents, who simply
» can't afford it.

-

> I call upon the Executive to waive this fee for
all

new social

> rented housing units in the district, at the
earliest

» opportunity.

VVVVYVVVVYVYVVVYVYYVYVYVVYYVY "

Sent from Yahoo! Mail - a smarter inbox http://uk.mail.yahoo.com



Page 1 ofl

May Richard

From: John Batchelor ]
Sent: 21 January 2008 09:17

To: May Richard

Subject: Motion to Counci

Dear Richard,
Please see below a motion for the Council Meeeting on 31 January.

Regards

John
Motion:

"That this council instructs the relevant portfolio holder to carry out a review of the govemance arrangements '
for the South Cambridgeshire Local Strategic Partnership and, in particular, to call for justification for its recent
decision regarding the expenditure of £100,000 of tax payers money. The report to be available at the next

council meeting.”

Proposer: John Batchelor
Seconder: Richard Summerfield

I Valllfah B laTa)
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May Richard

From: Sebastian Kindersley i |
Sent: 21 January 2008 09:26

To: May Richard

Cc: Clir Stewart

Subject: Motion for next Council

Importance: High

Richard - can you please add this to the Agenda for next Council? Copied to Chairman of Council for his
information. Many thanks - Sebastian

"That this Council takes all necessary steps to create a new Parish at Arbury Park as soon as possible”



Notice of Motion  Council Meeting 28" February 2008

Standing in the name of Councillor M.J. Mason.

THAT COUNCIL 1.

AND 2.

TAKES NOTE  of the report to the
Cambridge Fringes Joint Development Control
Committee, 20" February, in which the County
Council have formally objected to the planning
application to develop the Trumpington Meadows
site in the Cambridge Southern Fringe, based
upon an absence of any promised S106
contribution to the Cambridgeshire Guided
Busway, given in Appendix 4, as £1.386M
Capital at commencement, (out of a total of
£7.7M for the Southern Fringe) and £0.8M
Revenue support over 4 years.

RESOLVES to press the County
Council to publish a full, up fo date, financial
audit of the CGB scheme including the 17 Km of
“on road sections”, a detailed construction
programme of all work up to completion and
timetables for the passenger services due fo
commence in 2009.
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May Richard

From: Neil Scarr [ |
Sent: 21 February 2008 13:16

To: May Richard

Subject: A motion for Council

Dear Richard,
I am writing to ask if the following could be included on grounds of urgency:

"This Council resolves to write to the MPs whose constifuencies include parts of South Cambridgeshire
District and ask them to support the amendments to the Housing and Regeneration Biil standing in the name
of Austin Mitchell MP. These amendments are designed to ensure a "level playing field" between council
housing and other "social housing” provision in terms of finance. In particular they are designed to ensure that
the level of negative housing subsidy does not prejudice the ability of each local housing authority to meet the
Decent Homes standard, and so are deserving of support from this council.”

| submit that whilst the Housing and Regeneration Bill has been before the House of Commaons for some time,
and there has been talk of amending it in this direction, the actual amendments in the name of Austin Mitchell
have only recently been published, and that it was therefore not practical to submit this motion earlier.

Kind regards,

Neil Scarr



Y ragel orl

May Richard

From: cllr nightingale ﬂ ]
Sent: 08 April 2008 14:06
To: May Richard

Hi Richard
| would like to submit this motion for the next full councill

This Council requires Cllir Mick Mason to make a full apologe to this Council and its Officers for an incorrect
statement he made at a Scrutiny meeting attended by members of the public (He stated that Officers from this
Council had been knocking on doors on Arbury Camp demanding money for wheelie bins).

Charlie N
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May Richard

From: Sebastian Kindersley [ |
Sent: 13 April 2008 16:57

To: May Richard

Subject: Notice of Motion

Richard - text for a Motion to be proposed by myself, secondee to be advised.

That South Cambridgeshire District Council requests that Hanley Grange be removed from the shortlist of
eco-towns published by the Minister for Housing and Planning. The proposal is contrary to the East of
England Plan CSR1 and to the emerging Local Development Framework. The additional number of houses is
also unnecessary to meet the targets of the East of England Plan and Local Development Framework. Hanley
Grange would have an entirely negative impact on local communities, overstretch local infrastructure and
undermine the delivery of major developments within the sub-Region.
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SAC
May Richard \__

From: May Richard

Sent: 21 April 2008 09:12

To: Harlock Greg; 'Vicky Ford'; Clir Wright; Clir Manning; Clir Barrett Richard
Cc: Talkington Alison '

Subject: FW: Late Motion to Council

Good moming
Please see below. | will publish the Motion this morning.
Many thanks

Richard

From: Jim Stewart [mailto] ]
Sent: 18 April 2008 23:39

To: May Richard

Suhject: Re; Late Motion to Council

Agreed.

~~~~~ Original Message -

From: May Richard

To: Harlock Greg ; Jim Stewart ; Clir Barreit Richard
Cc: Clir Manning ; Vicky Forg ; Clir Wright

Sent: Friday, April 18, 2008 1:23 PM

Subject: FW: Late Motion to Council

Good afternoon

Piease see below a request for a late Motion to be submiited in the names of Clirs Ford and Wright, if the
Chairman is minded io accept it, | will publish a supplementary agenda this afternoon.

Please could | use this message also to suggest to Clirs Wright and Ford that the wording is altered to allow
Council fo request (rather than recommend) that NATS extend the consultation period?

Many thanks

Richard

SCDC

01954 713016
richard.may@scambs.gov.uk

From: Adams Holly

Sent: 18 April 2008 11:22

To: May Richard

Cc: iIr Ford; Clir Stewart
Subject: Late Motion to Council

Vicky Ford just dropped off a late motion to Council which Nick Wright would like to propose and she will
second. She hasn't spoken to the Chairman about it yet. | explained that I'm not aware of the process for
late motions, but agreed fo pass along the motion and recommended that the Chairman should be

consulted first.
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The motion is:
"In light of the delays by the N ational Air T raffic S ervice (NATS) in communicating details of

the Terminal Controf North Airspace Change Proposal to Parish Councils ,  t his Council requesis that
NATS extend its deadline for consultation responses .”

She is in a meeting this morning but is in the Council offices.

Holly Adams

Damocratic Services Cfficer

South Cambridgeshire District Council
T: 31854 713030

F: 01954 713148

W wwwe scambs.gov.uk/meeiings

Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message.

If you should not have received #, tefl me and deiete it without forwarding,
copying or disclosing it to anyone. The Council does not represent or warrant
that it or any attached files are free from computer viruses or other defects.

It and any attached files are provided, and may be used, only on the basis
that the user assumes all responsibility for any loss, damage or consequence
resufting directly or indirectly from them or their use. Any views or opinions
presented are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of
South Cambridgeshire Disfrict Council uniess stated otherwisé.

All e-mail sent to or from this address will be processed by

South Cambridgeshire District Corporate E-mail systern/ Email Archiving system
and may be subject to scrutiny by someone other than the addressee.

This email will also be kept for a set period of time before it is destroyed.

The South Cambridgeshire website can be found at hitp:/iwww.scambs.gov.uk
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